
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rick Johnson [mailto:rickjohnson77@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 6:18 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PPS PROPERTY SE 14 and Morrision. Mixed use zone testony 
 
Please do not rezone the Portland Public School property at 14th and Morrision. Inner SE is already 
zoned for tremendous density increases. This property should be retained as open space and added to 
the adjacent park. It will be much more valuable as open space when the proposed density increases 
are completed.  
 
While density is needed so is open space to create a great central core.  
 
Thanks 
Rick Johnson  
1414 SE. Oak St., 
 Portland, OR 97214 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


